
Free School Meals Vouchers 

There seems to have been a bit of confusion regarding FSM vouchers. Normally children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 

2 receive free school meals as part of an initiative called Universal free school meals. Every children in these classes 

gets free school meals regardless of any financial background. The FSM vouchers being given out at the moment are 

only given to those people who claim benefits and are entitled to free school meals as part of it. I If you are on the 

school list for this then we would have contacted you. However, if you think you may be entitled then please see the 

following link to apply. 

http://www.rochdale.gov.uk/schools-and-education/Pages/free-school-meals.aspx 
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Have a look at what has 

been going on at home! 

Hi everyone! 

It is lovely to speak to you all again after such a long time. It has 

been 4 weeks since school closed its doors and we have all stayed at 

home to keep ourselves and others safe. You are all doing a   fantas-

tic job and keeping up with the work set by your teachers. Make sure 

you take time to do exercise and family activities like baking and 

playing games. We are getting to spend quality time with our families 

and that is a good thing. Thank you to those of you who have 

emailed school with pictures of what you are doing at home. It is 

lovely to see!!! If you have any photos of activities you are doing at 

home that you would like to share please send to: 

head@brimrodprimary.rochdale.sch.uk 

We hope to see you all soon. Stay safe and take care! 

Mrs. Thompson and everyone at Brimrod 

And it’s not just the children ..it’s the 
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